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Children who have received 10 stickers and a LORIC badge are…  

Marco, Reuben, Korbin, Isabel, Ashlee, Layton, Lily L, Olivia, Amelia, Keileigh for 

communication 

Jaxon resilience 

Pixie for organisation 

Amelia, Sonny, Tabitha for initiative 

Victor for leadership 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has certainly been an action packed term with lots of exciting activities going on that further enrich the 

children’s learning…there have been Wow days and trips out of school, all of which have been enjoyed by the 

children and staff alike. It is our aim to provide memorable experiences for the children that develop a love of 

learning. 

Whilst we eagerly await our Ofsted report, I want to thank you once again for your support, an impressive 93% 

of parents and carers would recommend Corsham Regis. We love what we do, it is all about the children , for the 

children! 

Wishing you and your families a wonderful half term 

Abby Symons  

SUPER 6  

Betsy, Pixie 

and Harry 

Well done! 

CLUBS next term… 

Starting the first week back…girls’ rugby 1/3/22 -29/3/22 

Starting the second week back: Up and Under- KS1 Tue, 

Mathletics-Wed, Wool Club-Wed, Up and Under-Thu. 

Please remember to order your 

child’s school lunch in the 

holiday for when we return on 

Monday 28th February 

Sign up for Parents’ evening on 

Monday and Tuesday of the 

first week back! We look 

forward to sharing your child’s 

learning and progress with you. 
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Winners of the Bath 

rugby tickets will be 

announced on Friday 4th 

March 

THANK YOU…£200 WAS 

RAISED ON VALENTINES 

DAY! 

ATTENDANCE for 7/2-11/2 in %: 

Fox- 100               Millward-97.5 

Dickens-93.9               Turner- 95.2 

Brunel- 95.2                  Whole school-95.7 

Mason-96.9 

CHAMPIONS OF THE SPRING TERM: 

Jayden C from Fox Class 

Reuben from Dickens Class 

Ellison from Brunel 

Isabel C from Mason 

Kiruthik from Millward 

Harry from Turner 

 

 

126 children came to school every day last week and received a sticker! 

Fox Class had the highest attendance last week and get to look after S.A.M 

for a week after half term and can display our very smart new attendance 

cup which was kindly donated by the Gingell family- thank you! 

Mason and Millward’s 70s day! 
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